
From: Home
To: Planning Info
Subject: Oliveteal Arts support
Date: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 4:33:09 PM

I am a West End resident writing in support of Oliveteal Arts and the request to provide six students at their home
studio.  Karen has put so much thoughtful time and energy into creating a space that is welcoming to all and will
build community in our bright city.  I am so glad Karen chose Portsmouth as her home and the space is perfect for
an intimate and fun class setting. I am looking forward to taking classes and I hope Portsmouth supports Karen’s
vision of engaging community in the arts which has been the heart of Portsmouth for decades.  Thank you. Kathy P.
Sent from my iPhone

mailto:kathyi7@comcast.net
mailto:Planning@cityofportsmouth.com


From: Katherine Plouffe
To: Planning Info
Subject: Rosania RR & KL Revocable Trust (Owner)
Date: Thursday, July 18, 2024 1:56:46 PM

To whom it may concern,

 Planning Board of Portsmouth, NH as an abutter to the Rosania property I am emailing to
show my support in favor of the Rosania petition!   Karen does the city of Portsmouth NH
proud !  Making space in our community for small businesses like this is in my opinion
essential!  Portsmouth loves to brag about how they support the arts...let's have integrity
around that statement.

Sincerely,
Katherine Plouffe 
171 Aldrich Rd.
Portsmouth, NH 03801
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